February 26, 20018

It was wonderful to see almost 100% attendance at Parent-Teacher Conferences on Thursday.
Itis important to solidify that partnership in the education of your children. If you were unable
to attend please contact your child’s teacher to make arrangements.

Make-A-Wish Movie for those children who donated will be this Friday, March 2. The movie
chosen is Wonder.

Itis the time of the year when we begin preparations for our next school year. Our registration
for 2018-19 for our enrolled families will begin Monday, March 5™. More information to follow
on Wednesday. Open Registration for new families will begin the following Monday, March
12" with our annual Open House.

We have a couple of PIP hour opportunities available for families still in need.

1. Our Book Fair must be boxed up for shipment back to Scholastic.

2. We are requesting “finger foods” for refreshments for Open House. These must be non-perishable
as they will be sitting out. Homemade items preferred.

3. Auction volunteers for this weekend.

Remember PIP hours for 2017-18 end April 30

NAME PHONE #

Book Fair Pack-Up
Auction Help

Donated items for Open House March 12 — Please list item




